
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We will soon be celebrating Harvest festival with the children (slightly delayed due 

to circumstances beyond our control!) Your children are invited to donate any of the 

following from this list:  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be supporting Arnold Foodbank as we have done previously, and will have a 

collection box in each classroom. Helen from the foodbank will then come to talk to 

the children about the donations and the work of Arnold Foodbank. 

“By doing this you will be helping foodbanks provide for those in need. Your small 

act could make a big difference” Student leaders, Year 6.  

Please could all donations be in by Friday 4th November. 

Thank you,  

Mrs Eggleston 


